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I	wish	to	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.	This	should	align	with	the	wholesale	price	
of	electricity.	
The	environmental	benefits	of	renewable	energy	sources	such	as	solar	are	
indisputable,	and	it	therefore	seems	illogical	to	discourage	people	from	
contributing	to	this.	
As	things	stand	I	can	(and	do)	generate	more	electricity	than	I	use	and	still	be	
paying	significant	electricity	bills.	This	after	substantial	capital	investment.	
	
Benjamin	Thorn		
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